
YOUR MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPPINES

Email Address: juvyd71@yahoo.com

 

THE DOMINGO FAMILY

GENEROSITY TO OUR MINISTRY!!!

      Two weeks ago, my family and I travelled to Cebu City (600 
miles) to visit one of the missionaries that we are helping 
(Pastor Keith Aragon).

     We were blessed and touched by their dedication of their 
service to the Lord, despite of the challenges and hardships in 
the mission field God has entrusted to them. Yet their joy in 
ministering to the children and their church has been a 
tremendous blessing and inspiration.

     Pastor Keith is also active in Street Preaching, Children’s 
Feeding Ministry, and other outreach ministries. As I see the 
children’s joyful faces as they come to love the Lord and this 
place of worship, and also become their second home, a 
prayer and burden came to my heart to help them with their 
need to purchase the land that they are using for their 
worship services and children’s outreach.
Pastor Keith is praying for $6,250 so that they can be able to 
pay the down payment for the land at the end of April. And 
praise the Lord, there is someone who is willing to help Pastor 
Keith pay the remaining amount of the land before the end of 
this year!

     Please help me pray for 42 individuals or churches who 
can invest in this ministry for $150. Just in case the Lord has 
touched your heart to partner with him in paying for this land, 
this will truly be a tremendous blessing to Pastor Keith, 
especially to the children and people of Liloan, Cebu. Knowing 
Pastor Keith, by the grace of God, he is a LEGIT missionary and 
a servant of God. I praise and thank the Lord of his life, as he 
and his family are a great blessing to us.
     Thank you so much for sharing your precious time to read 
this humble letter. For additional reference, you can write or 
call our Heartbeat International Missions President, Pastor 
James Johnson at:

HEARTBEAT INTERNATIONAL MISSIONS
PO Box 1941, Elizabethton, TN 37644-1941

Contact Number: 423-707-5468

     Our love and prayers are always with you all. THANK YOU 
SO MUCH FOR GIVING TO THE LORD!!!

With my love and prayers,
Brother Rodel 

Daniel    Juvy    Rodel

April 11, 2025

Dear Pastor & Church,

     Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! We hope and pray that this humble letters finds 
you all well! In behalf of our ministry in Bataan, Philippines, THANK YOU ALL SO MUCH FOR ALL YOUR LOVE AND
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